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DUNKIN DONUTS BURGLARY 
(Suspect Captured on Video) 

** Surveillance available  
on DVD 

 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a burglary to Dunkin 
Donuts located at 1579 South Federal Highway at approximately 4:00am on 
Tuesday, May 27, 2008. 
 
According to detectives, the suspect, identified on video as a w/m, 5’8”, 20 – 30 
years of age, was seen prying open the rear door and gaining entry to the 
business.  Once inside, the suspect used a crow bar to pry open the cash 
register which contained an undisclosed amount of cash. 
 
Anyone with information as to the identity of the suspect is encouraged to contact 
Detective Allen Diamond at 954-828-5539. 
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